
 
March 20, 2020 
 
Dear NJUHSD Students, Parents, and Community - 

 

1.  As many of you now know, we will be transitioning to our distance learning model of instructional delivery model, beginning next 

Wednesday, March 25th.  Teachers and staff will be working to develop distance learning assignments and materials on Monday and 

Tuesday of next week, with materials being made available by Wednesday the 25th, at the latest.  The primary means for providing 

assignments to students will be via their student email account.  If your student has challenges accessing an internet signal, please 

notify your student's school and paper materials will be made available.  

​ 

2.  Our Nutrition and Food Services program will be making meals available to all students 18 years of age and younger for the coming 

two Tuesdays.  This service will be provided for the next two weeks, with drive thru pickups of meal bags being provided at Nevada 

Union and Bear River High Schools parking lots, between 11:30 and 1:00  (March 24th and March 31st).  Each bag contains 4 breakfasts 

and 4 lunches.  One bag will be available for each child in the vehicle (children must be present in order for meals to be provided). 

​ 

March 24 & 31: Drive Thru Meal Service 

​Marzo 24 & 31 El Aviso: Recibir Comida Por Medio De Auto-Servicio 

​ 

We want to encourage families to continue to be proactive in reducing the risk of COVID-19 by not congregating at the school site once 

meals have been distributed, by continuing to wash hands often, and by continuing to exercise social distancing.  

​ 

The following resources are being provided for your reference: 

​ 

Letter from county superintendent of schools, Scott Lay -​ Nevada County Schools Advisory - Distance Learning.pdf 

​ 

Distinguishing the Difference: ​COVID-19 vs. Allergies vs. Flu - Differences: COVID-19 vs. Allergies vs. Flu 

​ 

Annie Keeling, "The New Normal... For Now" - 

https://www.theunion.com/lifestyles/family-focus/annie-keeling-the-new-normal-for-now/  

​ 

We intend to keep you up-to-date with information as it becomes available.  As of now, school campuses are still scheduled to be 

closed through the end of Spring Break, April 12th.  Thank you once again for your continued patience. 

​ 

Best, 

Dan Frisella 

Assistant Superintendent 

 

https://www.njuhsd.com/documents/District/2020-03-20_March%2024%20-%2031-Drive%20Thru%20Meal%20Service%20Parent%20Notice.pdf
https://www.njuhsd.com/documents/District/2020-03-20_March%2024%20-%2031-Drive%20Thru%20Meal%20Service%20Notice%20-%20Spanish.pdf
https://msg.schoolmessenger.com/m/?s=NllAdN3wS0s&mal=40a16baf14675693936b22920c02eef25bd430346fc087d1ab8a8de74c2e5a6f
https://msg.schoolmessenger.com/m/?s=NllAdN3wS0s&mal=c38f9d6dced1d163a8e7156b4d12cff4065a63243f2fac8a2be09f0bf69d3b83
https://www.theunion.com/lifestyles/family-focus/annie-keeling-the-new-normal-for-now/

